TO: The Owner
Flat 3
142 Goldhurst Terrace
London NW6 3HP

NOTICE NO. 1
UNDER SECTION 66 OF THE
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

Proposed development at: Flat 3
142 Goldhurst Terrace
London NW6 3HP

| give notice that : Dennis and Alan Warwick

Is applying to Camden Council

for planning permission to: New front garden timber fence
between nos 142 and 140.
Existing bin enclosure raised to
accommodate 3 green wheelie bins.

Any owner of the land who wishes to make representations about this application

should write to Camden Planning Service, 2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square c/o Town
Hall, Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

Signed:

on behalf of: Dennis and Alan Warwick



